SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT [J 6201 S Street, Box 15830, Sacramento, California 95813; (916) 452-3211

Novem' 2r 26, 1979

Mr. William Gammill
Acting Assistant Diroator

for Operating Reactor Projects
Division of Operating Reactors
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Gammill:

The District's October 16, 1979 letter committed to having
three modifications related to degraded voltage conditions completed
by November 5, 1979. The District contacted D. Garner of the NRC and
requested thai. this commitment be extended to our next scheduled outage
of November 17, 1979. This extension was requested to allow the modi-
fications .. be made with the unit off the line. The extension is
acceptable since 1) The District's operating staff has been informed of
corrective actions to be taken for degraded voltage conditions; 2) with
the light winter load a degraded veltage condition is very unlikely;
and 3) possible .nallenges to the safety systems are reduced with the
unit off the line.

D. Garner agreed with the above reasons and indicated that an
extension from November 5 to November 17, 1979 was acceptable and requested
a written follow-up. This letter is the written follow-up requested.

Sincerely,
/) /
" /mm

/J J Mattimoe
Assistant General Manager
and Chief Engineer
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